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Michelle Niles 

Planning and Assessment Group 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 

michelle.niles@planning.nsw.gov.au 

12 July 2022 

 

Subject: Pacific Pines Estate Lennox Head Mod 7 (MP07_0026-Mod-7) – Modification Report 

Dear Ms Niles 

I refer to your request for advice sent on 8 July 2022 to the Department of Planning and 
Environment (DPE) Water about the above matter. 

It is noted the modification is being re-notified with the inclusion of amended designs for the 
residential subdivision. 

 

DPE Water has reviewed the updated Modification Report and has no further comments. 

 

Should you have any further queries in relation to this submission please do not hesitate to 
contact DPE Water Assessments at water.assessments@dpie.nsw.gov.au. or to the following 
coordinating officer within DPE Water: 

Alistair Drew, Project Officer - email: alistair.drew@dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Alistair Drew 

Project Officer, Assessments, Knowledge Division 

Department of Planning and Environment: Water 
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